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Dear Sir,
It is incredible to me that this letter should ever have to be written in defence of one of the most
special and environmentally important regions of Britain in the year 2021 when the importance of
environment and biodiversity protection is well proved.
I would like to object most strongly to the granting of permission for Sizewell C. My objections are
based on the following points.
: The water supply that this project needs is not fully secured, the coast and marine life around
the site is important and will be affected by the construction and running of the plant.
: The wildlife around the sight will be badly disturbed by the construction works, the massive
increase in traffic both during construction and supply of the sight.
: I visit the area twice a year and the tourism industry needs support not to be decimated by this
project.
Nuclear power is not green and not cheap, other renewable sources could be built not only in the
area but around Britain and would benefit from the massive amount of money this project will eat.
; The nuclear contamination left by this power station will be around for many decades to come
and is not a legacy I should want to hand down to my children.
Please turn this project down, tour the villages around the sight and see the local hostility.

Yours Faithfully

L Stevens
S Stevens


